NEWSLETTER 12 — 4" December 2015

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

Fire Safety Talk — Our local Fire fighters have been into school recently to talk to children in Year 1 and Year 5
about fire safety in the home. They talked about different causes of fires, what to do if there is a fire and the
importance of discussing escape routes with their families.

‘Choir Tour’ — Mrs Whiting and some members of school choir have started their ‘tour’ this week singing
Christmas Carols at Coughton Court. They will be singing at Waterloo House in Bidford and St Laurence

Church next week. The children sang beautifully and were a credit to the school.

Girls Football — Ours Girls Football Team played a friendly match against Welford this week. The girls played
well but unfortunately lost the match. Thank you to parents for support and transport.

Home Reading Books — Reception & KS1 will not be sending reading books home after this week.

Water Bottles — Please only send water into school. Fizzy drinks and flavoured water are not allowed.

Christmas Post Box - The school Christmas postbox is now taking deliveries of Christmas cards. Please ensure
all cards are addressed correctly with the child’s full name and class on the envelope.

Clubs Update —
e Cooking, Multiskills, Arts & Crafts, Sewing, Artbase, Young Enterprise and Performance Clubs will finish

next week for this term.
e Girls and Boys Football clubs will finish w/c 14" December

Dates for your Diary —

e On Sun Dec 6™ from 4-6pm, Messy Church present Christmassy activities, games, creative stations,
festive food and music - all free. For more information please contact: kids@thebarn.org.uk

e Carol Concert — Our School Choir will be singing at St Laurence Church on Tues 8" Dec @ 7pm, parents
and children are welcome to join us. Refreshments will be provided after the concert.

e KS1 Nativity will be on Weds 9™ and Thurs 10" Dec at 2pm in the hall — tickets have been sent home.

e Reception ‘Nativity Songs’ performance, will be on Fri 11th Dec at 9.30am in the hall.

e St Laurence Church Christmas Tree Festival — Sat 12 & Sun 13" Dec.

e School Christmas Meal is on Weds 16" Dec. If you have not yet ordered please return the order form
and money asap (no money required for Years R- 2).

Book of the Week — Children in Year 3 and 4 have been reading ‘The Spider and the Fly’ poem by Mary Howitt
for their literacy work. The story tells of a cunning spider who ensnares a naive fly through the use of flattery.

Mr A Simms



The latest from Bidford School Association...

Christmas
Fayre Tonight!

Friday, 4™ December, 6pm — 9pm (stalls 6pm — 8pm)

Thank you for all your generous donations of Lucky Bags, Tombola prizes, raffle
prizes and of course cakes.

We look forward to welcoming you and your families tonight! We hope you
have a great evening to start the Christmas celebrations.
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Find us on Facebook — “Bidford School BSA”

The BSA Committee:
Emily, Glenda, Laura and Sue
Emily Lee — Chair (07989323997)
Glenda Vassie — Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Laura Simpson — Secretary (07712166158)
Sue Woodward — Treasurer




